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Confirmation of Enrolment 
in a Post-Secondary Institution 

Note to Student 
 

Students applying for a Sturgeon Public School Division Scholarship must provide 

confirmation of enrollment at a post-secondary institution. To facilitate this 

procedure, we would appreciate your arranging to have the following completed 

and returned to the address indicated below between September 15-30 for the Fall 

Term, or January 15-31 for the Winter Term. 
 

Note to Post-Secondary Institution 
 

Please complete the following and return to the address indicated below. 
 

This will confirm that ______________________________________________   is 
 (Name of Student) 
 

currently enrolled for the period indicated. 
 

Period of attendance: 
 

 Commences Ends  

 Month Year  Month Year 

 

______________________________ _______________________________ 
  Date  Signature and Stamp/Seal of Official of Institution 

 

______________________________ _______________________________ 
  Name & Address of Institution  Position 

 

 Return to: Deputy Superintendent, Education Services 

 Sturgeon Public School Division 

 9820 - 104 Street 

 Morinville, AB    T8R 1L8 

  

 
The information requested is being collected pursuant to the School Act, Section 23, and the FOIP Act,  

Sections 33(c), 39(1) (b) and 40 (1) (c).  Information acquired through this form is kept secure and access is 

restricted.  For further information, please contact your school principal or FOIPP Coordinator at 780-939-4341  


